
Reception Writes about Journeys into Space 
We have been writing about journeys into space and we have been read-

ing “How to catch a star” by Oliver Jeffers. What an amazing story! We 

have also been doing some fantastic writing too!  

In Maths we have been learning how to takeaway objects and we did 

some super number sentences to represent what we found e.g 10-4= 6.  

 

Please continuing practicing reading and spelling word pocket words with 

your child to support them with their reading.  

 

A big thank you to all the parents who attended 'Family Thursday'. We 

hope you found it useful and feel more informed about how to help your 

child with maths at home. Should you have any further  

questions, please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Etienne-Barnett.  


